
 
From: Lois DeNeui   
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 9:21 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Docket # EL22-017 
 
Its been brought to my attention that Excel Energy has requested a substantial rate increase.  I request a 
public hearing to confirm this large increase is appropriate & warranted. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Lois DeNeui 

 
Sioux Falls, SD  57108 
 




